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Homework is due on Wednesday 13th November

Reading-please read every night & answer questions about what you have read. Y2: can you 
answer questions about your reading book in a sentence? 
Maths- This week and next we have been learning about 3D shape and will learn about 2D shape next week. We have been learning the names of sphere, cylinder, triangular prism, triangular based pyramid, square based pyramid, cube and cuboid. Y1: Can the children please draw (or make) and label a robot using 3D shapes. Y2: Can the children please draw (or make) and label a robot using 3D shapes. Can they then write sentences describing the properties of the 3D shapes they’ve used. 
Topic- We have been recently focusing on improving our typing skills, changing the font, size and colour of our typing too. If the children could continue to practise this at home then this would be great. 
Spellings – Children will now be tested on Thursday and new spellings will be set on Friday. Some children have moved groups so spellings may be repeated this half term but it is based on how they spell in their writing too. 



[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ] 
Homework is due on Wednesday 13th November

Reading-please read every night & answer questions about what you have read. Y2: can you 
answer questions about your reading book in a sentence? 
Maths- This week and next we have been learning about 3D shape and will learn about 2D shape next week. We have been learning the names of sphere, cylinder, triangular prism, triangular based pyramid, square based pyramid, cube and cuboid. Y1: Can the children please draw (or make) and label a robot using 3D shapes. Y2: Can the children please draw (or make) and label a robot using 3D shapes. Can they then write sentences describing the properties of the 3D shapes they’ve used. 
Topic- We have been recently focusing on improving our typing skills, changing the font, size and colour of our typing too. If the children could continue to practise this at home then this would be great. 
Spellings – Children will now be tested on Thursday and new spellings will be set on Friday. Some children have moved groups so spellings may be repeated this half term but it is based on how they spell in their writing too. 

 
Homework is due on Wednesday 13th November

Reading-please read every night & answer questions about what you have read. Y2: can you 
answer questions about your reading book in a sentence? 
Maths- This week and next we have been learning about 3D shape and will learn about 2D shape next week. We have been learning the names of sphere, cylinder, triangular prism, triangular based pyramid, square based pyramid, cube and cuboid. Y1: Can the children please draw (or make) and label a robot using 3D shapes. Y2: Can the children please draw (or make) and label a robot using 3D shapes. Can they then write sentences describing the properties of the 3D shapes they’ve used. 
Topic- We have been recently focusing on improving our typing skills, changing the font, size and colour of our typing too. If the children could continue to practise this at home then this would be great. 
Spellings – Children will now be tested on Thursday and new spellings will be set on Friday. Some children have moved groups so spellings may be repeated this half term but it is based on how they spell in their writing too. 


image1.png




